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	Mayor Fenty in March

Mayor Fenty’s office has recently confirmed his attendance at the March NLPNA meeting. Attendees will be provided with cards on which to write questions. These will be passed to the Chair to be read aloud and saved for the Mayor to take with him. Questions may be prepared and submitted in advance.
Also, the new Ward 6 Outreach Coordinators will be in attendance. They assist in multi-agency problem solving, as did the Ward Services Coordinators they replace.
The Capitol Hill Restoration Society Presents…
The Preservation Café series, a popular forum, free and open to the public, with topics of interest to the greater Capitol Hill community.
On Wednesday, March 21, the topic will be “House History – How to Start and Where to Find Information” with local historian Matthew Gilmore, who will arm you with the basics of building research. Since Mr. Gilmore has also taught evening-long house-history seminars, think of this as an introductory course. The event will be held from 6:30-7:15 at Ebenezer's Coffee House, 2nd and F Streets NE.
For more info, contact CHRS office, 543-0425 or CapHRS@ aol.com. The event is free and the public is encouraged to attend.

THE BUZZ EDITORIAL TEAM

Elizabeth Nelson

Suzanne Wells

Jennie Allen
	Recyclelopes For Sale!

The Stuart Hobson Environmental Club makes “Recyclelopes,” envelopes that are made out of old wall calendars. Recyclelopes cost $5 per set and are available for sale at Riverby Books, 419 East Capitol St. SE. All sales of Recyclelopes from March to May 2007 will benefit the Stuart Hobson National Junior Honor Society. Recyclelopes are fun to use – they make great gift enclosures – and they help the environment!

New Food Coop on H Street
The H Street Community Market (HSCM), a member owned food cooperative, is progressing steadily towards its goal of opening a full line grocery store on H Street NE. They have been working on their membership base, which is critical for a member owned cooperative to show lenders that they have a strong support base and will be a viable investment. They are currently taking new members, $100 per household, and offer a quarterly payment plan and subsidized membership for those who qualify. Stay tuned for their progress by joining the HSCM yahoogroup (hstfoodcoop); visit their website at www.hstcommunitymarket.org or email them at hstfoodcoop@ gmail.com.
Buzz Distribution

Distributors are needed for the 600 block of Tennessee Ave. and the 300 block of 12th St. Call 543-3512, or email elizabeth_knits@ yahoo.com, with “Buzz” as the subject.
	COMMUNITY CALENDAR

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (Mar. 6), 7:30 p.m., Lane Mem-orial CME Church, corner of 14th and C St. NE. Mayor Fenty plans to attend. All are welcome! 

· ANC 6A, second Thurs. (Mar. 8), 7 p.m., Miner ES. For more information about ANC 6A, visit www.anc6a.org.

· PSA 103 meeting, second Wed. (Mar. 14), 7 p.m., Miner ES, 601 15th St. NE.

· Jazz Gala, Sat. Mar. 24, 7 -11 p.m., St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, 3rd and A Sts, SE. (See article.)

· Preservation Café, presented by Capitol Hill Restoration Society, Wed. Mar. 21, 6:30-7:15 p.m., Ebenezer’s Coffee House, 2nd and F St. NE. (See article.)

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (Apr. 3), 7:30 p.m., Lane Mem-orial CME Church, corner of 14th and C St. NE. All are welcome! 

· The Buzz is available at www. anc6a.org/publications.html. The editorial staff can be reached at elizabeth_knits@yahoo.com or 543-3512. Articles on topics of interest in the NLP area are very welcome.

Rotary Club Invitation
The Rotary Club of Capitol Hill welcomes prospective members to join them for breakfast from 7:15 to 8:30 a.m. every Tuesday at the Thornton Room of the Hyatt Regency, 400 New Jersey Ave. NE. For more information contact Ken Walsh at walshkw@yahoo.com or 429-5384.


	Maury Open Houses
The Early Education Team at Maury Elementary held open houses in February. Prospective members of the Maury family were given tours of the classrooms and science lab and an overview of Maury’s teaching philosophy, Creative Curriculum. The first event ended with a pizza party at the home of a Maury student.
Applications for the next school year are currently being accepted. If you’d like more information, please call the school, 698-3838 or just stop by at 13th St and Constitution Ave. Visitors are always welcome.
Creative Writing Pays Off!

Taylor Johnson, a former student at Maury Elementary, surprised his alma mater with a $5,000 “Let's Play Nickelodeon” grant. In a national contest, open to all ages, he submitted a winning essay convincing Nickelodeon that Maury should have the funds to improve the school’s health and physical education equipment.
The grant money was used to purchase two new basketball hoops, basketball uniforms, and a score board to use during games. Score one for Maury’s Writer’s Workshop program!
Library Programs

The Northeast Branch Library is located at 7th St. and Maryland Ave. NE.

Programs include:

( Dr. Seuss Birthday Celebration, Fri., Mar 2, 11 a.m., with special guest, the “Cat In the Hat,” refreshments, and crafts
( Environmental Film Festival, ages 8-11, Tues, Mar. 20, 10:30 a.m. A series of three short films:
1. Journey of the Blob (10 min.)

2. Come on Rain (12 min.)
3. The Pipsqueak Prince (8 min.)

For more information on these and other library programs, call 698-3320.
	Russell Kirk to Entertain at School Auction

School-Within-School (SWS) at Peabody, a District of Columbia public school, will host its 10th annual Jazz Gala and Auction Saturday, March 24. The auction raises over $50,000 annually, with all proceeds directly supporting student-development programs including music, movement, art, and technology. The event will be held from 7 to 11 p.m. at St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, 3rd & A St., SE.
Complementing the evening’s live and silent auctions will be dinner, drinks, and dancing, with music by jazz saxophonist Russell Kirk. Hundreds of auction items have been donated by friends, family, and the community and range from babysitting services to weekend home getaways.

Tickets may be purchased at Peabody, 425 C St., NE (third floor), by phone 698-3283, or on-line at www.swsauction.com.
1D Crime Summit Report

by Stephanie M. Nixon, Commissioner, ANC 6A08
Over 150 community members, government agency employees, and elected officials joined together to form partnerships and brainstorm innovative solutions to narcotics, property, and quality of life crimes, and young adult involvement in crime. First District Commander Diane Groomes and Ward 6 Councilmember Tommy Wells were present to listen to the solutions and help ensure that at least some will be enacted in the future. Mayor Adrian Fenty and Councilmember At-Large Phil Mendelson also attended.

There were so many citizen volunteers that it is impossible to list them all, but special mention must be made of the students from Eastern High School’s Health and Medical Sciences Academy, directed by Mr. Craig English.

Look for details of the proposals in the April issue of The Buzz.
	DC Rx Drug Discount Card

by Michael E. Herman

In October 2006, the DC Rx prescription discount card became one of the latest benefits to living in DC. The District of Columbia and the National Association of Counties collaborated to offer to all DC residents a prescription drug discount program, as prices for medications continue to rise. The card is free, easy to obtain, and affords cardholders an average 20% discount off of retail prices. It covers both brand name and generic drugs and is accepted at more than 98 percent of District pharmacies. Over 500 counties across the US participate in this same program, ensuring the card’s acceptance in more than 57,000 participating retail pharmacies nationwide.

The easiest way to obtain a DC Rx card is by calling 481-1430. It will be mailed to you and should arrive within days. The closest distribution site to pick up one in person is the Brentwood Health Center at 1201 Brentwood Square NE. There are no enrollment fees, membership fees, or annual fees. Family members may use individ-ual cards or share a single card within a household. The card program is not insurance, and it may not be combined with medica-tions purchased under an insurance plan. However, the card will yield a discount on prescription medica-tions not covered by an insurance plan. In fact, with prescription in hand, you can even obtain a discount on veterinary medications! Present your card when you visit a participating pharmacy, and you should receive the lowest available retail price.

For additional information on the DC Rx card program, visit the DC Department of Health web site at http://doh.dc.gov/doh/cwp/view,a,1374,q,602185.asp, or call 481-1430. Remember, there is no cost to receive or use the card, but each use should bring you a break on prescription drug costs.  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1










































































































